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(Neb.)-Power Back On In Hay Springs Area

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 04/26/2013 08:30 AM

(Hay Springs)-Power has been restored in the Hay Springs area. The cause of the outage was related to the
metering equipment within the sub-station. This equipment has been bypassed to allow power to be restored. 
Everyone should be back in power now. If not, be sure to contact Northwest Rural Public Power District at 638-
4445 or 800-847-0492.


